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Dear Cyndi

The SOM FEC reviewed the proposed language to reflect the expanded charge of this committee. We think 
that this a great change and we are supportive.
Our only recommendation is that the committee’s name be changed to “University Committee on 
International Engagement” to reflect the broader nature of the activities covered by this committee. 

Thank you
Ilhem
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